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Dear Families & Community Partners,		
	
We	hope	you	all	had	a	great	summer	and	
start	to	the	school	year!		
	
The	PCL	team	is	excited	to	share	that	we	
have	enrolled	78	families	in	this	phase	of	our	
bilingualism	research	study.	We	are	grateful	
to	you	for	being	a	part	of	this	study,	sharing	
your	experiences	with	other	families,	and	
supporting	our	recruitment	efforts!		
	
Currently,	we	are	continuing	our	work	
studying	the	potential	impacts	of	
bilingualism	on	coping	and	mental	health	in	
Latino	and	Hispanic	youth.	Additionally,	
during	the	current	phase	of	our	study,	we	
are	still	contacting	new	families	about	
participating	throughout	the	rest	of	2018.		
We	are	working	hard	to	enroll	100	families	
by	the	end	of	the	year.		
	
Wishing	you	all	the	best!	
Pediatric Coping & 

Language Lab

	
	
	
	
	

	
Cinthia	is	a	1st	year	graduate	

student	and	was	born	and	raised	in	
Eagle	Pass,	Texas.	She	graduated	
from	the	University	of	California	in	

Los	Angeles	with	a	Bachelor’s	
degree	in	Psychology	and	an	

emphasis	on	Applied	
Developmental	Psychology	and	
Education	Studies.	She	enjoys	

reading,	painting,	traveling	to	new	
places,	and	trying	new	foods.	

	

Study	Recruitment	at	KIPP	Beacon	Prep	&	
College	Prep	

	

At	the	start	of	the	school	year,	Gabriela,	Juliana	and	
Joseph	had	the	opportunity	to	visit	one	of	our	partner	
schools:	KIPP	Beacon	Prep.	We	have	had	great	success	
recruiting	at	both	College	Prep	and	Beacon	Prep,	where	
we	were	able	to	talk	to	many	new	families	and	catch	up	
with	families	who	were	already	enrolled.	In	fact,	some	of	
you	reading	this	newsletter	decided	to	participate	at	this	
event!	We	would	like	to	thank	Genevieve	Cheng		

Meet	Cinthia!		
	

and	Lisa	Rodgers,	the	
Assistant	Principals	of	
Operations,	for	giving	us	
the	opportunity	to	meet	
more	families	and	share	
information	about	our	
study.	We	are	very	
grateful	for	our	
relationship	with	schools	
like	KIPP	and	we	hope	you	
	are	all	having	a	wonderful	school	year	so	far.		


